From: Vice Provost for Undergraduate Studies <vpmccarthy @ pitt.edu>

Sent: Thursday, September 2, 2021 4:27 PM

To: OTP - Undergraduate Associate Deans <OTP-UndergraduateAssociateDeans@pitt.edu>
Subject:  Undergraduate Student Opportunity - AAAS CASE Workshop

Dear Undergraduate Associate Deans,

The American Association for the Advancement of Science (AAAS) is hosting their annual Catalyzing Advocacy in Science
and Engineering (CASE) Workshop virtually this year on September 23-24, 2021. Created by a coalition of scientific and
engineering societies, universities, and academic organizations, CASE presents an exciting opportunity to learn from
science policy and advocacy experts about the role of science in policymaking and the federal policy-making process.
Registration is free and open to all undergraduate students, graduate students, and postdocs.

In previous years Pitt was invited to send only two to four students to Washington D.C. for the event, so this is a great
opportunity for the CASE workshop to reach a broader audience.

For general information about the workshop visit: https://www.aaas.org/programs/catalyzing-advocacy-in-science-and-
engineering

To register: https://aaas.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN ntMnPu6KQZiidOGO4N;jXiw

Please feel free to share this link with your students.
Sincerely,

Joseph J. McCarthy

Vice Provost for Undergraduate Studies
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